
What's
Happening ?

Senior Youth
hosted a Back
to School Bash

for Lutheran
Youth from

LCMS churches
around the

area.

Youth of all ages helped to host
Community Fun Day for  families in

our preschool, from Fieldstone,
and from our community to kick off

their school year.
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UPCOMING EVENTS:

Game Day
Pre-teen  and Junior Youth are invited to a
“game day” on Sunday, September 14th in
the fellowship hall following the late
service from 12-2. We will have lunch and
play a variety of games together. Come and
get to know the new group of 5th-8th grade
youth members!

Senior Youth are encouraged to attend Family of
Faith nights. Hang out with Pastor Ada and other
high school youth in the youth room on
Wednesday evenings from 6:30-7:30 for faith,
fellowship, and fun! Following Bible study and
devotion time, senior youth socialize and play
games. Come join in the fun with your family of
faith!

Family of Faith Nights

Oct. 3rd-4th: Pre-Teen & Junior Youth KS District 
                        Confirmation Retreat
Oct. 26th: Senior Youth Bonfire & Pumpkin Carving

Free Narcan
Nasal Spray

Free Narcan/Naloxone nasal spray that is used to
treat Fentanyl/opioid overdoses is available at the
Johnson County Health Dept. The office is located
at the NW corner of Ridgeview and 119  street in
Olathe. Walk in the health services door. There is a
cabinet on the wall. Turn the key to open the door
and help yourself. Check the expiration date on the
box as the ones they give away are usually only
good for less than a year. There may also be some
available at the Olathe public libraries. They were
working on getting that set up in conjunction with
the health dept. Families with teens & young adults
are encouraged to be prepared. The nasal spray is
easy to administer and there is no risk to the
“patient” if it is used and not needed.
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KS District
Confirmation Retreat

Registration is open for the annual KS District
fall Confirmation Retreat for all Preteen and
Junior Youth. This year’s theme is Baptism. The
retreat will be held at Rock Springs 4H Ranch in
Junction City (1168 Hwy K157) on October 3rd-
4th. The cost for BSLC youth is $50. An
information flyer and registration form can be
found in your youth’s confirmation binder and
was also sent out via email. Turn in your
registration form and payment to Pastor Ada by
Sep. 7  to ensure a T-shirt for your youth. In
addition, if you are able to drive or chaperone
this event, please let Pastor Ada know ASAP.
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Questions?  Contact a Youth Board Member:
Pastor Mike Ada (Youth Pastor): pastorada@bslcks.org

Kristi Buckendahl (Chair): kristi.p.buckendahl@gmail.com

Michelle McKay (Senior Youth): mmckay44@gmail.com

Lori Hughey (Junior Youth): lorihughey77@gmail.com

Amanda Vogt (Preteen Youth): amanda.vogt86@gmail.com

Michelle Olson (College Youth): michelleols@me.com

Lisa Bahr (Fundraising): lbahr@lhskc.com


